February 8, 2018

Oregon House Transportation Committee Members
Re: Support for HB 4092

Dear Oregon House Transportation Committee Members,

Lynx FBO Network is a fixed based operator based at the Aurora airport and we directly
employ 11-16 Oregonians at even given time. We fuel and relocate most of the aircraft on
the airport and 95% of the visiting customers and their aircraft. We also provide numerous
other ancillary services such as rental car reservations, hotel accommodations, catering
orders, plus many more. All of these tasks send based and visiting customers to all of our
local establishments. We order our catering from Canby, Aurora, Wilsonville, and Tualatin.
Our rental cars come from Canby, Tualatin, and Tigard. Our hotels that we book for our
visitors are located in Wilsonville. Our transport drivers come from Portland. Those are
some of the indirect jobs and municipalities that will continue to see growth from a longer
safer runway at the Aurora State Airport. The much needed 1000 feet of runway, will make
this airport safer, its businesses stable, and allows for dedicated companies like ours to
ensure we can continue to employ great Oregonians. If I can answer any questions you

may have, please reach out to me.

Sincerely,

Josh Lewis



